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21st March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Red Nose Day is an annual fundraising campaign with the mission to end child poverty by funding 
programmes that keep children safe, healthy, educated and empowered. 
 

Higher Failsworth Primary School would like to invite all children to come dressed in red clothing or 
red nose themed clothing for a donation of £1.00.  If you have a red nose, you can even wear 

this too! Please make sure your child still wears suitable shoes (no high heels) and a warm coat, as 
children will still be going outside.  
 

Please pass all £1.00 donations to the class teachers on the day  
 
Thank you in advance for your donations. 
 
 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Forster  

Headteacher  
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